
From: Geethani Gamage  

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 8:34 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Proposal for development at 0 John Birchall road 

Good Morning, 

Please accept my below comments on this proposal; 

I am residence of this neighborhood and strongly disagree with this proposal hence this 
neighborhood will be overly populated and cause lots of traffic issues.  

Also over population will add lots of issues to existing residences. 

Thanks, 

Geethani Gamage 
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